
AGENDA ITEM 9iii 

 
Item 9 - Question Time 

 
To the Leader of the Council 
 
How is the Mental Health Seminar convened on 21 March 2018 being followed up?” 

 

Response to Mr R Laird 

This recent Seminar on Mental Health for members was generally considered to 
have been constructive and informative and members felt that it gave an helpful 
overview of the major issues. It was acknowledged that there needs to be further 
discussion on the help required for people in distress and the supports that are 
available to them. We will be arranging a further Seminar that will involve service 
users and progress the discussions with the full range of mental health services and 
continue to pursue these matters. 

 

 

 

 


